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Important Dates: Friday, May 30 – Last Day of Pre-K-3 

 

 

                                              We would like to say a special 

                                              “Thank you” to Mrs. Posey 

                                               for being our homeroom mom this  

                                               year. It was very sweet of you!                                                                                                  

 



            

                                                HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU! 

                                                HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU! 

                                                HAPPY BIRTHDAY DEAR 

                                                BENJAMIN, MISS AMI, 

                                                MISS DIPAOLO, CHARLOTTE, 

                                                VIRGINIA, AND JOLENE! 

                                                HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU! 

 

Birthday wishes go out to Benjamin who will celebrate his special 
day on May 3rd, Miss Ami who will celebrate her special day on 
May 25th, Miss DiPaolo who will celebrate her special day on 
June 1st, Charlotte who will celebrate her special day on June 2nd, 
Virginia who will celebrate her special day on June 27th, and 
Jolene who will celebrate her special day on July 30th. 

 

 

 

 

In May, I will be sending home with my 
students their own “Summer Activity Bag”. 
Inside their bag, you will find 23 various 

fun and educational activities with instructions and tips to practice 
with your child over the summer to reinforce the alphabet, 
number, color, and shape lessons that we have worked on this 
past school year. This is a great way and opportunity to help your 
child be prepared for next year! 

 



   On Friday, May 30, 2025, we will be having a 
“Colorful Fun Day” to celebrate our last day of 
school. I have planned some fun and awesome 
activities for my students that day. I’m asking my 
students to come to school dressed in very colorful 
clothes – be creative! I have asked Mrs. Posey to 
reach out to my Pre-K-3 families to ask for some 
parent helpers to come in at 10:00am to assist 

with snack and with running one of our games. This will be a 
special way to end what was a Great School Year!!!  Arrival and 
Dismissal that day will be at our regular times.                              

                                    

 


